O of Greater Kansas Cit y

August 21, 2002
Dear George,

Thank you so much for participating and facilitating
the focus group for our Urban Core Outreach. It is
definitely a strong group and I know the program
will be successful. I'm looking forward to working
with you on this much needed initiative.

Sincerely,
Yy
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Sandy Schmiﬂi Leach
Executive Director



